
 

ACCSC ACCREDITATION ALERT 
 

To: ACCSC Accredited Institutions and Other Interested Parties 
From: Michale S. McComis, Ed.D., Executive Director 

Date: April 12, 2019 

Subject: Revisions to the AACSC Bylaws  

 New School Commissioner Announcement 

 

AACSC Bylaws Revisions 

 
The membership of the Accreditation Alliance of Career Schools and Colleges (dba ACCSC) has voted 

affirmatively to accept the proposed revisions. Accordingly, effective May 1, 2019 the following sections 

of the AACSC Bylaws are amended as follows (New Language indicated in red, bold, italic print. Deleted 

language indicated by blue strikethrough). 

 
Section 1.11 – Officers 

b. The officers of the Commission shall be elected by the Commission at the conclusion of the last 

regular in-person Commission meeting of the fiscal year and shall serve for a term of one year 

commencing the first date of the ensuing fiscal year. 

 

Section 1.06 – Term 

Members of the Commission shall serve for a term of four (4) years except as provided by Section 1.08 (a-

b). Upon completion of a Commissioner’s term, the Commissioner shall not be eligible for election or 

appointment for one consecutive to another term. Subsequently, the Commissioner shall not be eligible 

for election or appointment for another term until four (4) years have elapsed. A Commissioner’s term 

shall commence on the first day of the Corporation’s fiscal year. 

 

 

New ACCSC School Commissioner Announcement 
 

ACCSC is pleased to announce that Deborah Hepburn of Triangle Tech has been elected to a serve a four-

year term as an ACCSC School Commissioner. Ms. Hepburn’s term begins July 1, 2019 and ends June 30 

2023. 

 

Click here to download the Press Release. 

http://www.accsc.org/UploadedDocuments/1964/Commissioner-Election-Press-Release-April-2019.pdf

